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June 2016
Dear Parent/Carer
Nursery Sports/Curriculum sharing afternoon

Monday 20th June – 9.30-11am
‘Nursery Sports’ this year will take place on Monday 20th June at 9.30am. Reception and Nursery children will join together to take part in a variety of races The Nursery children will run 2 races each.  We hope you will be able to come along to spectate and enjoy this fun event!
Sports morning will take place on the field.  If necessary, please apply sun cream before children come to nursery and provide a hat and a named bottle of water. 
Please can all parents return the form attached to confirm attendance (including if your child does not normally attend Nursery on a Monday morning).  It is important we know numbers for teams as soon as possible. Thank you. 
If your child does not attend nursery on a Monday morning but will be taking part, please bring them to the field at least 5 minutes before the start time. 

Please Note: In our experience Nursery age children want to sit with their parents on Sports day. We are happy for this to happen. If you are accompanying your child, please come and get them from Nursery to take them to the field before 9.25am, they will then become your responsibility rather than the school’s.  We ask that children remain seated with you unless they are racing.  Unaccompanied children will be looked after by Nursery staff. When it is your child’s turn to race they will be called to the start line.  Please listen out for their name and bring them up to race. 
Please note: Reception children will not be able to sit with their parents.

When the sports morning has finished, Nursery children may be taken home directly from the field. However, you must inform Mrs Dreher before you take your child home. Their belongings will need to be collected from Nursery. All day children are welcome to return to Nursery for the rest of the day.
Cross your fingers and toes for good weather!
Thank you

Ruth Dreher, Suzanne Leakey and the Nursery Team
To the Nursery Team:-
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………
My child will/ will not be attending sports day on the Morning of 20th June
My child will/ will not have an adult to accompany them on the afternoon.  
Name of adult responsible for children on the afternoon
…………………………………………………………………

Signed: ............................................................................













